
 

 
 

 
 
 
June 30, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear School Leaders, Teachers, and Education Partners: 
 
 
Warm greetings from the PEAC! 
 
We are pleased to invite you to the 2025 Philippine Education Conference, happening on 
December 3-4, 2025 at the SMX Convention Center, Pasay City. This year’s theme is 
“Changing the Narrative of Philippine Education by Making Reforms Work.” 
 
Organized by the Private Education Assistance Committee (PEAC), this national conference 
is one of the biggest gatherings of education leaders and practitioners in the country. Since 
2013, it has brought together around 3,500 participants every two years. The conference 
features discussions on current education issues, and insights from leaders in government, 
top schools, and international organizations. 
 
It’s a great opportunity to connect with fellow educators, learn from experts, and explore 
ways to move education forward in the Philippines. 
 
To register and get updates on the program, please visit our website at philed.peac.org.ph or 
follow the event on Facebook: bit.ly/25PhilEd-fb. You can also watch highlights from past 
conferences on the PEAC YouTube channel: bit.ly/25PhilEd-yt. 
 
We hope to see you there! 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Rhodora Angela Fernandez Ferrer, PhD 
Executive Director 
 
 




